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Public Consultation -
Naming of public infrastructure.
Rear Residential Laneway at
Healy Terrace, Ballina.

Mayo County Council invites the public to make formal
submissions for the proposed naming of a Rear Residential
Laneway at Healy Terrace, Ballina.

The proposal should reflect the local townlands, landscape,
culture or historical persons associated with this area. The use of
the Irish Language is encouraged, where possible.

If you have a proposal, please put it forward for consideration.
Proposal Forms are available at Ballina Civic Offices, Arran Place,
Ballina or by email request to ballinamd@mayococo.ie.

Submissions with respect to this proposal, may be made as
follows:

Online at https://consult.mayo.ie/ or in writing to
Mayo County Council, Ballina Civic Offices,
Arran Place, Ballina
by Friday 3rd June 2022,

Dated this 10th day of May 2022.
Declan Turnbull,
Head of Ballina Municipal District.




